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14th May, 1897.
Dear Sir,

Reverting to my letter of the 23rd March last, respecting
the case of your steamer "HIGUEROTE", I beg to acquaint you that it
appears from a letter which has been received from the Society's
Surveyor at Barbadoes that no steps have yet been taken as regards
the Special Survey of this vessel and that your Manager, who has
left for Europe, has informed the Surveyor that the steamer cannot
go to Barbadoes for survey until his return at the end of June, and
the Surveyor expresses the hope she may be there by that timelas
he himself expects to be leaving on a visit to England in July.

Under the circumstances, I am directed to acquaint you that
in view of the survey being so bwery long overdue it must be held
before the end of June,as otherwise the Committee will have no
option but to e xpunge the vessel's class without further nptice.

I am, Deay 8ir,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.
The Secretary.
Carenero Spoorweg en Stoomvaart Maatschappij,
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